
© Chartered Accountants Australia and New Zealand  

ABN 50 084 642 571 (CA ANZ). Formed in Australia. Members of  

CA ANZ are not liable for the debts and liabilities of CA ANZ. 

Eora Country 

P +61 (2) 9058 5945 

GPO Box 9985 

NSW, 2001 

Sydney 

33 Erskine Street 

New South Wales 

Australia 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 26 March 2024 

 

 
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Email: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 

 

Correction to evidence  

 
In my evidence to the Committee on 5 March 2024, I stated that I had not met with Mr Sayers when he 
was the CEO of PwC Australia. I have since recalled I met Mr Sayers on one occasion in late 2017 at 
PwC Sydney Offices, when CA ANZ’s former CEO was connecting in and introducing himself to PwC 
Australia as the incoming CEO. As I recall this was a relationship meeting. 
 
In my evidence I also stated that I accompanied my CEO to a meeting early in 2022 with Mr Seymour. 
In fact, the meeting was early in 2023. I apologise for the misstatement. 
 
I do not have any notes from these meetings as they were relationship building in nature. Other than 
that, I saw both over the years (but did not speak to them) at post budget breakfast updates in 
Brisbane or Canberra budget night events with many hundreds of other attendees.   
 
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Simon Grant FCA 
Group Executive, Advocacy and International Development 
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